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Mr Paul Freeman

Senior Planner, Mining Projects

NSW Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Paul.freeman@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Mr Freeman

Northern coal Logistics Project SSD-5144
Comment on the Response to Submissions Report

| refer to your email dated 16 February 2015 to the Department of Primary Industries
in respect to the above matter.

Comment by NSW Office of Water

The Office of Water has reviewed the RTS and has no further comments. The
comments provided by Office of Water in response to the Environmental Impact
Statement have been adequately addressed in the RTS.

For further information please contact Brendan Mee, Water Regulation Officer on
(02) 4904 2524 or at Brendan.mee@dpi.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Kristian Holz
Director Policy, Legislation and Innovation

NSW Department of Primary Industries
Level 48 MLC Centre, 19 Martin Place Sydney NSW 2000
GPO Box 5477, SYDNEY NSW 2001
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